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Hi

I'm an owner of Lidcombe rise. | d | Sa g re e they building a rubbish centre at there.

The reason is :

1. The establishment of garbage transfer stations in densely populated areas will undoubtedly have a bad impact on
the local environment.

2. Garbage transport vehicles will cause inevitable congestion on nearby roads, and even affect traffic on the A6road
and Parramatta Road.

3. Lidcombe is a rising community, please do no harm to this multicultural and hopeful community.

Regards
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